
 

Headteacher Mr. N. Edensor 
Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
 www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 

 

“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        Friday 10th January 2024 
 
 

   

Fiesta Fun Menu 
 
 
 
On Thursday 16th January, we will be having a themed lunch in school. We would like all children from 
Reception to Year 2 to be part of the theme day; therefore, we will be offering your child the chance to 
sample the exciting menu.  
 
We will be providing all children in your child’s class with a school meal on this date, free of charge. If your 
child usually brings a packed lunch to school and you are unsure if they will enjoy the menu, you can 
provide them with their usual packed lunch on the 16th January as well.  
 
Meals for this theme day can be ordered via SchoolGrid, which is our online dinner ordering system. The 
catering team are currently in the process of updating the menu choices on SchoolGrid for this date and 
the options will be available to order soon. If you need a password reset or any assistance using SchoolGrid, 
please contact the school office.  
 

The menu includes: 
 

 Beef Tacos (mild beef chilli in a crispy taco shell). 
 Cheesy Bean Quesadillas (tortilla wrap filled with cheese and baked beans) (v)  
 Jacket Potato with Tuna Mayonnaise.  
 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans (v).  
 Cheese Sandwich (v).  
 Paprika Wedges (v). 

 Sweetcorn Salsa Salad (v).  
 Lemon and Lime Drizzle Cookies (v). 
 Fresh Fruit Wedges (v).  

 
If your child does not normally have school meals and they have a medical dietary requirement, it is 
essential that you complete a Special Medical Diet request form if you have not already done so. The forms 
are available from the school office. 
 
Please contact the school office if your child has a new or amended dietary requirement as soon as possible 
to ensure that the necessary arrangements are in place.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Mr N. Edensor 
Headteacher 

http://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/

